At its June 8, 2022 special meeting, the Board of Finance of the Town of Bolton,
Connecticut voted the following:

“Shall the Annual Budget for the Town of Bolton, Connecticut for the
fiscal year 2023 as recommended by the Board of Finance in the
amount of $ be adopted?”

Emily Bradley,
Chair, Board of Finance



